
NEW MANGALORE PORT AUTHORITY 
MARINE DEPARTMENT 

 

TENDER: “Hiring of 2 Nos. 50T BP 
Tugs for a period of 05 years” 

 
 
 

CORRIGENDUM  
 
 

The budgetary enquiry No. NMPA/ME/ 

HIRE/TUGS/2024/01 dated 14-10-2024 for 

tender “Hiring of 2 Nos. 50T BP Tugs for a 

period of 05 years” may be disregarded.   

Further, it is kindly requested to provide 

Realistic Budgetary offer for “Hiring of 2 Nos. 

50T BP Tugs for a period of 10 years” as per 

revised budgetary enquiry (copy attached). 

 


















